What'’s on this week

Monday

9.45am-11.15am

Women's Bible Study Group

2pm -2pm Private Booking - Small Hall

6.30pm Prayer and fellowship - all are welcome
7.30pm Church Members Meeting

Tuesday

9am Tuesday Breakfast Club

7.30pm Small Group - Gaster's

Wednesday

10am-11.45am

10.15am-12pm

TotStop

Wednesday Club - Peter Strevens ‘Walking Offa's Dyke’

11.30am Hymn Singing at Charles Court Care Home
530pm-9pm Youth Group - 530pm food, 6-8pm Pulse, 7-9pom Ignite
7.30pm Small Group - Aylestone/ Tupsley
Thursday

12pm Silver Diners

7.30pm Musicians' practice

7.30pm Activate Ladies Fitness

Saturday

9am-4pm Room Booking - Large Hall

11.30pm-4am Lean on Me

Sunday

Midnight Night Shift

8.30am Parenting For Faith Course

10.30am Morning Service

12.30 Bring and Share Lunch

530pm

Rose Garden Church



Month of Prayer at HBC
During the month of February we will be praying for the outward facing
ministries within HBC.

Each day there will be a different prayer request from one of the groups, we
would love for you to spend time praying for these with us.

The full months prayer diary will be emailed out on Friday 31st January and
printed copies will be available on Sunday 2nd February in the middle hall.

Saturday 1st February

As we begin our month of prayer focusing on those groups reaching out in
to our local community, pray that all of our groups will be loving, coura-
geous and bring more and more glory to God.

Sunday 2nd February

As we give thanks for so many contacts made by NightShift over the years,
pray for meaningful conversations to enable the NightShift team to point
people to God.

Monday 3rd February

As a new week begins, pray for all those giving their time volunteering with-
in our outreach groups this week. May they be encouraged and blessing to
those they are serving.

Tuesday 4th February

Pray that the TotStop team continues in their boldness to have spiritual
conversations.

Wednesday 5th February

Pray for Wednesday Club today, that God's love will be shown to every
member at all times, so that all we do will be for His greater glory.

Thursday 6th February

Give thanks for the Silver diners kitchen team and those who help them.

Friday 7th February

Pray that families will feel comfortable asking the TotStop team for prayer
when faced with the stress and struggles of life.

Saturday 8th February

Pray for additional team members to come forward in order to lighten the
load on those who already serve on our NightShift team.



